WEBER-MORGAN HEALTH DEPARTMENT

GARY M. HOUSE, M.PH.

Health Officer / Director
December 2, 2013

Weber County Planning

2380 Washington Blvd.

Ogden, UT 84401

RE:  Hunter Place Subdivision lots 6R. Tax ID #15-304-0006

To Whom It May Concern:

Division Directors

KAY LARRISON, Administration

CLAUDIA PRICE, Nursing & Health Promotion
LOUIS K. COOPER, Environmental Health
COLLEEN JENSON, WIC

Our office has received inquiry regarding septic and culinary water requirements for changes to
the above mentioned lot. Lot 6R has received feasibility for an At-Grade system and no further
evaluation is required. The proposed size reduction still maintains minimum lot size
requirements and does not adversely affect septic or culinary water requirements. Our office can

sign the subdivision mylar without issue.

If you have any further questions, please contact this office at (801)399-7160 at your

convenience.
Sincerely,

7%0@@* Alecuell_

Michela Gladwell, LEHS
Environmental Health Division

Cc: Byron Bosshardt via email at bvronﬂléboss@gmail.com.




TAYLOR WEST WEBER WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT
2815 WEST 3300 SOUTH
WEST HAVEN, UTAH 84401

November 27, 2013

Weber County Planning Commission
2380 Washington Boulevard
Ogden, Utah 84401
To Whom It May Concern:
This is to inform you that we currently provide culinary water only to the home
located at 4114 West 2550 South in Taylor, Utah. We will also provide culinary

water only to Lot #6 Hunter place at the address of 2522 South 4150 West, Taylor,
Utah when connection/impact fees are paid.

Sincerely,

TAYLOR WEST WEBER WATER IMP. DIST.

Val Surrage - Manager

VS/sph



